
Kitsumkalum RV Park and Boat Launch Closure 
 

On June 14th 14:27 PM there was an incident with a large branch falling 
from a tree. Because this tree(and possibly other branches) still poses a 
risk to the public and staff the area will be closed off. As soon as the park 
is deemed safe by a qualified individual the park will be reopened. Please 
stay tuned for further information, stay safe and enjoy the long weekend. 

Thank you, 
 
Liam Nutma 
Emergency Program Coordinator 
Kitsumkalum Band, Terrace B.C. 
E: lnutma@kitsumkalum.com 
C: 250.631.9511 

  
Desire to Serve, Ability to Perform, Courage to Act 
 

mailto:lnutma@kitsumkalum.com

